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Name: 

Debbie Barnett 

Reason: 

Patient forum 22nd November 2023 
Message: 

Dear Lynne and Shaune I would like to thank you both for all your 

professional and efficient support today. The meeting was 

excellent and extremely supportive to myself as a patient and 

carer of a patient. The Chairing of the meeting by Lynne and the 

engagement and minute taking by Shaune was outstanding and 

completely engaged. The agenda and terms of reference (TOR) 

was understandable and gave me complete confidence to 

communicate with clear understanding of objectives. Thank you 

both once again and thank you for inviting all the participants to 

ensure we as patients had the best informative experience. With 

very kind regards Debbie (separate patient George). 
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Name: Gaynor Stubbs  
 

Reason: PPG Meeting  

 
Message:  
Just had an excellent PPG Meeting at the Surgery with 
Shaune and Lynn with Diane a patient and Dr Mamidi got 
through some interesting and learnt about services now 
provided by the surgery for all sorts of help that is out 
there. Keep up the good work.  
 


